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Typical Inclosure System 
 
 

Ludgershall Inclosure Meeting Notice 1851 
 
I, FRANCIS ATTWOOD, of the Close, Salisbury, in the County of Wilts, the Valuer acting in the matter 
of the INCLOSURE of the COMMON, called Spray Leaze and No Man’s Ball, situate in the parish of 
Ludgershall, in the County of Wilts, hereby give Notice, 
 
That I shall hold a MEETING, on the 2.th day of August, at the Queen’s Head Inn, in the said parish of 
Ludgershall, at eleven in the Forenoon, for the purpose of receiving claims in writing from all persons 
claiming any common or other right or interest in the said Common, and such claims must state the 
several particulars in respect whereof they are made, distinguishing the claims in respect of Freehold, 
Copyhold, Customary, and Leasehold Property from each other, and mentioning therein the places of 
abode of the respective Claimants, or their Agents, at which notices in respect of such claims may be 
delivered.  And I hereby further give Notice, that this is the last Meeting which will be holden in the 
matter of the said proposed Inclosure for the receipt of Claims. 
 
Given under my hand this 7th day of August, in the year of our Lord 1851.   

FRANCIS ATTWOOD 
 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 16 August 1851 


